
 

  

  

The Springs Homeowners Association 

6358 Irena Avenue - Camarillo, CA 93012 - 805.484.5393 

 

HOMEOWNER: Please give this letter to your contractor so that your project can 

be a positive experience for you and all of your neighbors. 

 

1. No disposal of toxic or caustic material or liquid is allowed on site or in any drain in The 
Springs. 

 

2. Construction debris must be removed every night and, if needed, the street hosed 
clean. Any harmless debris hosed away must be washed into the gutter and all the way 
to the nearest drain. 
 

3. All consideration should be given to keeping vehicles off the street by using guest 
parking or the homeowner's driveway. 
 

4. Do not park or place any vehicles or dumpsters across the street from a driveway or 
across from another truck or dumpster.  
 

5. If multiple vehicles required to be at the site, they all must be parked on the same side 
of the street. 
 

6. A permit from the office is required prior to any dumpster placement. 
 

7. Cones must be placed on the two streetside corners of dumpsters when left in the 
street.  Lights are required if the dumpster is in the street overnight. 
 

8. Keep noise levels to a minimum. No work before 8:00am or after 10:00pm. No outside 
or noisy work is allowed on Sundays or holidays. 
 

9. The job shall be completed in a timely manner. 
 

 

Thank You, 

 

The Springs Board of Directors and The Springs Architectural Committee 

 


